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Tel No. 

063-4437031   

Travel Authorization #:    

Approved TA and ISECT 

Approved Mission Itinerary: – 
Burao and surrounding villages – Togdheer 
region  

List of Annexes:  
Update report of Completed Berkads & Sh wells 
Completion certificate   
Revised BoQs for Yirowe Dam by MoWR 

Inclusive Travel Dates: 

From:  24 – 28 Jan, 2018 

Key counterpart(s):   

Regional & District Authorities, Community committees, 
beneficiaries and contractors 

Purpose/Objective of Mission:  
Supervision/Monitoring of the completed Berkads and the shallow wells. Also, to flow up the finalization of 
completion works for Yirowe Dam activities, in order to prepare certification for the 2nd payment. 
 

Mission summary: 
The mission was composed national UNDP Hargeisa area Engineer (Aydarus Elmi). The followings are 
project sites visited by the monitoring team: 

• 29Nos of Berkads in different villages. 
• 5nos of shallow wells 
• Yirowe Dam construction site. 

 
In addition, we had meetings with the key counterparts, such as., Regional & District/village Authorities, 
community, Construction Co & beneficiaries, giving considerations the completed site works (if there are 
some pending or defects) also sorting out the technical issues, such as Yirow Dam works, organizing the 
contractors to complete pending activities.  
 
See below details for each site: 
 

A) 29nos of BERKADS and SHALLOW WELLS: 
Generally, apart from very minor defects that is now reifying by contractor, the works has been successfully 
completed. 
See the attached progress update Annex I with photos – for each site 
 

B) YIROWE DAM CONSTRUCTION WORKS: 
 

Mostly, the construction of work is progressing well, almost 85% of works completed.   
- The excavation of Hafir dam is almost completed, only levelling and outlet/inlet works were continuing. 
- The original BoQ was revised by the Ministry and shared with us – see the attached BoQ and 

drawings. which is now under review. 
- MoWR and contractor was informed that there will be no additional/extra money for this project. So, 

we will have another meeting in Hargeisa with MoWR Engineer to finalize the revision of BoQ  
- During my site visit, (after taking consideration to slope and levelling of dam), I realised that there is a 

need for raising up the masonry/concrete wall 1m height, in order to get more qty of water and to make 



another spillway towards the river (that has been marked during my presence). So, contractor was 
instructed to increase the height of wall to 5m, instead of 4m. 
Finally, contractor promised to compete all pending works within two weeks’ time. 

- Accordingly, we are planning to handover the site on the mid of Feb 2018  
 
Site photos  

 

 



 



 

 
 
Action point: Revision of BoQ would be discussed with MoWR and has to be finalized by next week. And                         
                         to make a very close monitoring/flow up site production with contractor on daily basis.                                                                                                                           
 
Finally, am planning to visit all completed or ongoing sites on 10th Feb 2018. 
 
Best Regards 
 
UNDP Area office  
 Eng. Aydarus Elmi – Engineering unit/Ops 


